
 
Ballarat Diocese’s pastoral planning process Looking Forward 2016 continues with parish meetings being 
held first of all in the northern part of the diocese.  Thanks to the parishes that have already hosted a 
Looking Forward meeting in August.  Special thanks to these parishioners and priests for the lively and 
thoughtful discussion at the meetings which were facilitated by Fr Justin Driscoll and Amanda Smith, and 
for the warm welcome at each parish.  Five parishes have hosted Looking Forward meetings in August and 
a further four will be held in the coming weeks.   Meetings in other parts of the diocese will be planned 
later.    
 
Information about the Looking Forward process is on the diocesan website www.ballarat.catholic.org.au 
under ‘Our Diocese’. 
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